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OWL BABIES 

What are the  

owl babies  

saying? 

 

 

In literacy we have been acting out 

the story of the Owl Babies. Why 

don’t you try acting it out with a 

friend or a grown up at home!  

Remember to use the actions and the 

story language.   

 

 

Maths 

In maths next week we will be learning 
about Shape, Space and Measure. We will 
be looking at, naming and describing the 
properties of 2D flat shapes and we will 

talk about and make patterns and 
repeating patterns. See if your child can 

find some 2D shaped objects in your home. 

 

 

 

You can find some excellent shape songs on 
Youtube! 

Whole School Attendance September - w/e: 96.4% 

The National expectation is that attendance should exceed 96.5%.  We will be 

monitoring attendance weekly. 

Jaguars: 93.3%  

Leopards: 99.2 % 

Lions: 96.1 % 

Pumas: 93.8 % 

 



 

 


